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Dunn County received a total of $13,206.19 in Opioid settlement money. We have reached out to several 

entities and would like to split out the money for different uses.  

 

We would like to give $8531.91 to the Southwest Narcotics Task Force for the use of new surveillance 

equipment on investigations, including those into high level drug trafficking organizations responsible for 

trafficking fentanyl and other dangerous opioids/opiates into our region of SW North Dakota. This will 

enhance surveillance capabilities and keep the agents at much safer distances that increase officer safety.  

 

The remainder of the money, $4,674.28, we would like to use for awareness and education for our officers 

and residents. 

 

I have spoken with Karen Goen and Amy Lies with the Health Department regarding our plans 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me at any time.   

 

 

Regards, 

 

Sally Whittingham 

Dunn County  

Auditor/Treasurer  

701-573-9900 


